
WELCOME TO ALL MAMMOTH CREEK OWNERS 
   
   IT IS THAT TIME OF THE YEAR AGAIN TO 

       OPEN YOUR CABINS, BREATHE FRESH AIR AND    
  
  ATTEND THE  ANNUAL MAMMOTH CREEK    
  HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION MEETING  

   SATURDAY MAY 24, 2025 
  STARTS 10:00 AM (mountain time) AT THE  
   FIRE STATION-COMMUNITY CENTER 

In addition to other items, the agenda will include a discussion of 
possible community improvement needs so come with your 
community improvement suggestions.  In addition we are 
expecting a special guest but that has yet to be confirmed. 

This meeting is  a good opportunity to meet and greet our new 
neighbors. There has been a noticeable number  (and still is )  of 
cabin and property sales this past year. 

When the meeting adjourns, the third “Opening Weekend Community 
Pot Luck”  will be awaiting us.  Yummy hamburgers and hot dogs will 
be served.  Your contribution  of  a side dish or dessert is much 
appreciated.  Please don’t forget to bring your own beverage.   A 
HUUUUGE THANK YOU to Paul and Alisha Martino who puts on this 
Pot Luck.      

              
        SEE YA’LL THERE 

  


